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Learning for All - All for Learning 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

March 25 - Term 2 Report Cards 

March 26 & 27  - Student Led Conferences  

March 29 - Good Friday (No School) 

April 1 to 5 - Easter Break  (No School) 

April 8 - First Day back after Break (Day 3) 

 

 

 

 

REPORT CARDS & STUDENT LED CONFERENCES 

Due to our recent technology disruption, Report Cards 

will now be available on March 25th.    Student Led 

Conferences have been moved to Tuesday, March 

26th & Wednesday, March 27th. 

Additional information will be sent 

out regarding Student Led 

Conferences.    
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Saltcoats School website: 

http://sal.gssd.ca 

 

Check out the G.S.S.D. 

website! 

You will find valuable 

information posted.   

Thank you to the members of the School   Community  Council   for 

providing staff at Saltcoats School with the thank-you basket of 

notes and cakes last month in recognition of Staff Appreciation 

Week.    

INTRAMURAL UPDATE 

The Grade 6-8’s are currently 

playing Handball.  The Grade 

3-5’s finished Floor Hockey 

and will be starting Broomball 

in the gym as their next sport.   

STAFF RECOGNITION 

Congratulations to members of our Mustang Family 
who received Years of Service Awards this year: 
Mr. Walker (20 years), Mrs. Ward (15 years), Mrs. 
Zelionka (15 years) and Mr. Gillis (10 years). 

  

DRAMA CLUB  

The Grade 6 –8 Drama Club have started rehearsals for 
a production they will be presenting in late April or May.   
Mrs. Baron, Mrs. Sauser and Mr. Walker are directing 
the play.      

 

ICE CREAM TO SOLVE AN ISSUE 

On Thursday, February 15th, the Grade 7/8 Leadership 
team organized an Ice Cream Fundraiser.  The Fundraiser 
brought in a total of $332.75.    The winners of the two DQ 
gift cards were Arrieta P. and Kallie B. 

Thank you to all those who participated in the fundraiser.    

ARCHERY 

The Archery team is making plans to 
attend the Provincial Archery           
Tournament in Shaunavon, SK on 
April 13th.    


